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Why Choose RE/MAX Professionals?

3.5 BILLION IN SALES IN 2023

540 REAL ESTATE BROKERS   |   39 PROFESSIONAL TEAM MEMBERS

6 MARKETING & ONLINE MEDIA SPECIALISTS   |   8 STRATEGICALLY LOCATED OFFICES

DENVER TECH CENTER GREENWOOD VILLAGEHIGHLANDS RANCH KEN CARYL LAKEWOOD LARKRIDGE LITTLETON SOUTHLANDS

AVERAGE SOLD PRICE
(YEAR OVER YEAR)

TOTAL # SOLD 
(HOUSES AND CONDOS)

3,678
2023: 4,417

DOWN 16,73%

-2.23%
CONDO 1 YEAR

+.11%
SINGLE FAMILY 1 YEAR

AVERAGE SALES PRICE
(HOUSES & CONDOS -JUNE 2024)

$723,497
LAST YEAR:

$709,946
+1.91%

REAL 
ESTATE 
MARKET 
UPDATE

ACTIVE LISTINGS

JUNE
2023

6,070
10,214

JUNE
2024

UP 68.27%

AVG DAYS ON MARKET
JUNE 2024

26 DAYS
2023: 23 DAYS

UP 13.04%

33 DAYS
2023: 23 DAYS

UP 43.48%

ACTIVE INVENTORY
JUNE 2024

7,179
2023: 4,400
UP 63.16%

3,035
2023: 1,670
UP 81.74%

SOLDS JUNE 2024

2,805
2023: 3,152

DOWN 11.01%

873
2023: 1,265

DOWN 30.99%

The last several years, we have battled the problem of low and extremely low inventory 
with active inventory in the 2,500 to 5,000 range. We have mentioned many times that 
a healthy and balanced housing market in the Denver Metro Area would be somewhere 
between 8,000 to 12,000 active listings on the market! Welcome to the start of a 
balanced market, with almost 3 months supply of inventory! We just climbed over 10,000 
active listings at the end of June, and that is a 68% increase from June of 2023! The sold 
homes are actually keeping pace with 2023 numbers, but that is not saying much as 
2023 was not a record year! We typically rely on the spring/summer peak sales season 
going through June, with some late summer lulls in July and August, however the buyers 
in the market have taken an early pause, with the biggest reason being affordability with 
prices and higher interest rates. Many fear that an election year will slow sales of existing 
homes for the remainder of the year, however we have a more bullish attitude as inflation 
numbers continue to decline and the labor market weakens, and general purchases 
have decreased. This will bring us much closer to an interest rate reduction soon, and 
bring buyers back to the market very quickly! Sellers please follow the advice of your 
Realtor, and price your home correctly following more closely to current pending sales 
than many of the sold comps that may be already outdated! Buyers, please dust off your 
showing shoes, and start looking again as values are improving daily with many price 
reductions in this more balanced market!  
Most importantly, please know that we are so grateful for your trust and confidence and 
we have experienced this type of market before!  We look forward to guiding you in your 
real estate needs very soon!


